10/21/2024
Arial Greene
Wayne State University

Dear Detroit Area Phi Beta Kappa,

I wanted to express my sincere thanks for receiving a scholarship from your organization. As a
first-generation college student, The Detroit Area Phi Beta Kappa scholarship will help relieve
some of the financial stress of attending university. I am in the last year of my undergraduate
studies at Wayne State and will graduate with a dual degree in History and Sociology in the
winter of 2025. This scholarship will support me greatly in obtaining my degrees.

I will be continuing my studies at Wayne State and will obtain my Master’s in History by the end
of 2026 through Wayne State’s Accelerated Graduate Enrollment program. Much of my research
has been on the rich history of Detroit and receiving this scholarship has motivated me for my
future studies. I have worked very hard throughout my academic career and receiving this
scholarship reminds me that my hard work has been worth it!

Thank you again,

Arial Greene



